
        
             

       
                        

 
                       

 
                                     
                                 

 
                       

                             
             

                       
                                     

 
                              
                                     

                         
                                   

                          
 

 
   

 
       

   
     

             
         

       
   

 

 

From: Elaine Gunnell <egunnell@callander.ca> 
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 9:40 AM 
To: tina.warawa.725@parl.gc.ca; KingsvilleWorks <Kingsvilleworks@kingsville.ca> 
Subject: Motion of Support for Kingsville Motion re: C‐21 update for Municipalities 

To: Sandra Kitchen, Deputy‐Clerk, and Tina Warawa, Executive Assistant to Shannon Stubbs, 

Please be advised that the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of Callander passed the following motion of 
support as part of its consent agenda at the Regular Council Meeting held on June 22, 2021: 

WHEREAS municipalities have never been responsible for gun control laws in Canada; 
AND WHEREAS law abiding Callander residents who own legal handguns have already been thoroughly vetted 
through the CFSC, PAL and ATT applications; 
AND WHEREAS illegal gun owners and smugglers do not respect postal codes; 
AND WHEREAS if one municipality enacts a ban and not a neighbouring municipality, this will create a patchwork of 
by‐laws; 
AND WHEREAS a municipal ban would be difficult to enforce and easy to get around; 
AND WHEREAS the Council of the Municipality of Callander has received a request for support of the Town of 
Kingsville Resolution: 205‐2021, passed at its Regular Meeting held on March 8, 2021; 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that The Corporation of the Municipality of Callander is OPPOSED to the adoption 
of any by‐laws restricting the possession, storage and transportation of legally obtained handguns. 
CARRIED 

Yours truly, 

Elaine Gunnell, Dipl.M.A., AOMC 
Municipal Clerk 
Municipality of Callander 
280 Main Street N., P.O. Box 100 
Callander, ON P0H 1H0 
Phone: 705‐752‐1410 ext 222 
Fax: 705‐752‐3116 
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